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Dear Parent / Carer                                                  20th March 2020 
 
It has been a very difficult week for everyone.  The problem in front of us will be difficult to overcome, 
but we will get through it.  Can I thank everyone for their words of support and offers of help, they 
have kept everyone in school upbeat and strong. Thank you again! 
 
I also need to thank every member of staff, who have been wonderful with the children, working hard 
to keep them calm, safe, and happy, in what has been, at times, a very stressful time. 
 
I certainly have to mention our fantastic children who have kept supporting each other and the adults 
in the school, with their hard work, smiles and great behaviour. 
 
To our oldest children in year 6, I promise, that whatever happens there will be a celebration of your 
time with us.  We don’t know when this will take place, but take place it will. 
 
Can I thank everybody again for your understanding, support and help. I look forward to seeing you all 
in the not too distant future. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
I Southern 
Headteacher 
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